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Diary Dates 

NO CLUBS 

Monday 17th July  

Reports due out. 

Tuesday 18th July 

Optional parents evening - 

please call in if you wish to 

discuss your child's report. 

Wednesday 19th July 

9:10am Sunshine class     

celebration assembly  

2:30pm Year 6 leavers        

assembly  

Thursday 20th July  

10 Year 6’s Trip to The Open 

at The Royal Birkdale,  

Southport 

Break up for summer at 

1:15pm  

www.poolhouse.lancs.sch.uk 

If you have any uniform that is too small for 

your children and in good condition, please 

could we ask that it is donated to school, 

spare uniform comes in really handy if      

children have accidents, or we can even 

pass it on to someone who may be struggling 

to buy some.  

We’re also asking for old school shoes, these 

can be in any condition, the good ones we’ll 

try and use and the spare we can send to 

Starlight Charity for  those less fortunate . 

 
 

Please could all outstanding   

dinner money be paid to the    

office by Wednesday 19th July. 

Thank you  

 

As you are probably aware, we had a one 

day OFSTED inspection last Wednesday. 

The inspection was expected and staff had 

anticipated their arrival for some time.  

Thank you to all of the parents who      

completed the online questionnaire or 

spoke to the inspector before school on the 

playground. The children did us proud, 

they were commended for being so well 

mannered and confident. 

The report will be published on the website 

as soon as the draft has been approved by 

staff, governors and the local authority , we 

are hoping this will be before we break up 

for summer.  

This is the final newsletter before we break up next Thursday. Can we thank 

you for your continued support over the past 12 months. We wish you a  

restful summer and will see most of you back on Monday 4th September. 

Good luck in Year 7 to those that are leaving! 


